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It’s Your Move 
We would like to thank Andrew 
and Hannah from the Scripture 
Union for running the “It’s Your 

Move” workshop for P7 on 
Wednesday. 

We are also grateful to the Rev 
Knox Jones for his participation 
and Aghadowey Presbyterian 

church for sponsoring the 
resources. 

The children were given plenty to 
think about and heard lots of 

great advice for transitioning to 
secondary school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dinner Menu -  
 week 2 

Stars of the Week 
Our Gorran Stars this week are…… 

 

Primary 1 and 2 –  Grace for brilliant story writing and Amos for great 

work on his story planning. 
 

Primary 3 and 4 – Maya, James S for fantastic work in numeracy and 

Reenie for a great concentration. 

 

Primary 5 and 6 – lucas for an amazing desert island story and 

LACEY for excellent work in literacy. 

 

Primary 7 – Mollie for excellent manners and Isla for great enthusiasm 
in her work.  

 
Last Chance to book P6/7 Trip 

We have had a great uptake for our school trip. Today is the last chance to book via the school app. The 
booking form will be removed tomorrow morning.  

 

Dates for Diaries  
 

Primary 6 & 7 –  
Monday 21/6 and Tuesday 22/6 – 

School Trip. 
 

Primary 7 
Wednesday 16/6 – Forest school. 

 
Whole school 

Tuesday 15/6 - Casey’s Creatures 
Friday 25/6 – Sports Day 

Monday 28/6 – Bend the rules Day 
(PTA fundraiser). 

Wednesday 30/6 – final day of term 
–  half day. 

 

COVID -19 
It is great to watch our pupils experience a more normal school life. We 
have some lovely treats arranged for the end of term. Unfortunately, it 

is still the case that if we were to have a positive case in school, the class 
bubble would have to isolate for up to 10 days. So for the final few 

weeks please continue to; 

 Encourage pupils to wear masks on the bus. 

 Talk about/practice good hand hygiene. 

 Stay at home if you are unwell or if someone in your household has 
symptoms of COVID-19.  

We appreciate the continued support of our school community and look 
forward to the day we do not have to talk about COVID-19! 

 

More Chicks! 
We have successfully hatched three 

more chicks. They have many different 
names that include Voldermort and 

Chester. They are very loved and well 
cared for Chicks! 


